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The repairs to our roof are moving along. 

In late October, we participated in Wolcott’s Trunk or Treat. Despite a water main break at the 

playground and volleyball court, we were able to hold both Pumpkin Hunts. 

Preventative Maintenance was performed on the cardio equipment.  

We were able to move the judges and voting machine in to the lounge for Election Day.  

We appreciate the patience of the remaining programs on hold until we can complete 

restoration projects.  

We haven’t decided how exactly we will pivot for Holiday Happenings in December, but we will 

find a way to participate. We plan to accept pet donations for the South Suburban Humane 

Society. 

We edit Comcast Channel 4, and our Facebook page, while learning to edit the website. We 

encourage residents to reach out with any suggestions and always “Take time for fun”.  

 


